
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week, we celebrated Anti-bulling week in school!  We started the week off with a special 
assembly from our newly appointed Wellbeing Champions and we all came in our Odd Socks.  
Each class did some learning all about being kind to others and the difference between bullying 
and banter! 

Saying Goodbye to Mr Davies 

It is with great sadness that we say Goodbye to Mr Davies this week.  Unfortunately, due to 

personal reasons, he will no longer be our Head of School.  We wish him well in the future and 

thank him for his hard work last term.  For now, Mrs Spiteri, our Executive Head, will be in school four 

days a week, working alongside the rest of SLT.  
 

Dantastic Explorers! 

On Monday, year 2 were visited by Captain Dantastic!  He taught them all about being an 
explorer- they looked at pictures, read maps, dressed up and even investigated polar bear claws! 
We definitely have some budding explorers in year 2!  

 

Ruthless Romans! 

Our year 4 children were visited by some Roman experts on Monday to enrich their curriculum 

learning! They used a VR headset to visit the Coliseum and Pompeii, built an arch using a keystone 

and handled real Roman artefacts.  

Y4 Energy Assembly 

We were lucky enough to see even more children performing this week with the year 4 class 
assemblies all about their learning last term on energy!  The children did an amazing job and it was 
lovely to see so many parents come to support their children.  
 

After-School Clubs 
Mrs Stansfield is keen to have some more children in her after school choir club!  The children will 
be attending Young Voices next year as well as other opportunities to sing in the community. If 
your child would like to take part, please contact Mrs Stansfield on Class Dojo. 
There are still 2 spaces left for Tag Rugby on a Thursday night.  Please see Mr Heywood if you 
would like to join. 

 

Attendance 

This week, the classes with the best attendance in each phase were: Mrs Deacon’s, Miss Bryan’s, 

Mr Fletcher’s and Miss Mackey’s! They were rewarded with some special cakes made by the 

kitchen for their Golden time!  The class with the best attendance this week was Miss Bryan with 

97.9%!  

 

Our whole school attendance 93.1%.  Let’s try and increase that even more next week.  
 

Week beginning: Monday 13th November 2023 



 

 


